
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Introducing the Gateways Ultimate Frisbee league 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the great things about working with our girls in this sport is the way they are all so 

supporting of one another across the year groups. They are full of encouragement and enjoy 

training together. In particular, the younger girls are really starting to look up to the senior 

ones, who are themselves excellent role models and coaches. 

In order to build on this, I am pleased to announce that we are forming three teams* to 

compete throughout the year within the school, so that our girls can enjoy the competitive 

side of sport and have something that will push them to give 100% on the pitch. 

The teams are being led by three U5 girls, who have played for the GB U17s team and are 

some of the most energetic and driven players we’ve produced. I’m sure they will also be so 

welcoming towards their younger teammates. Join me in wishing Elle, Chloe and Coro good 

luck! 

Most regular attendees have already been assigned to a team, but all three captains are eager 

to build their player base and any girl wishing to join in just needs to let me or one of them 

know. May the best girls win! 

 

Mr Joshua Crosby 

 

*NB these are designed to be as closely matched as possible and are not a replacement for any house 

competitions to follow. 


